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LD 1259
I am writing to urge you to support both LD1259 and LD1971, introduced by Reps 
Rama and Dhalak. Local police should not be instruments of federal deportation 
orders. ICE tramples over due process and basic human rights, carrying out political 
persecution and racial profiling. At every point their overreach must be blocked. It 
will cause fear, panic, and mistrust to allow a partnership between Maine law 
enforcement and ICE. 


